
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                         
 
 
 
 

 
 
Media Advisory 

 
To: All Media  
 
Att: News Editors 
 
Embargo: 23 June 12h30  
 
22 June 2011 
 
Police Raid at Itirele-Zenzele Comprehensive School  in Diepsloot 
 
The Gauteng Department of Education in partnership with the South African 
Police Services (SAPS) will conduct a raid tomorrow at Iterele-Zenzele 
Comprehensive School in Diepsloot. 
 
Details of the raid are as follows:  
Date:     23 June 2011 
Time:    12h30 
Venue:  Itirele-Zenzele Comprehensive School  
    R511 to Hartebeespoort Plot 126 
    Waterford Farm  
    Diepsloot 
 
For more information contact the Gauteng Department  of Community 
Safety’s Head of Communication, Thapelo Moiloa on 0 84 805 2247. 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Education  
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gau teng Provincial 
Government's portal at www.gautengonline.gov.za  
 


